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We are a  Bible church dedicated to the promotion of the Good 

News of  Jesus Christ. We strive to faithfully deliver the life                  

changing message of the Scriptures and we work  to be a Godly               

influence in our community. The great confession that Jesus is 

the Christ, the great commission to go and make disciples, the 

great commandment to love God and love people and the great 

promise of Christ’s second coming all work together to keep us 

vertically and horizontally focused. Thanks for  joining us today. 

SUNDAY 3rd  

8:00 Chapel  Hour  

9:00 Sunday School  

10:15  The Gathering  

MONDAY 4th                

11-2  LOLCO  

6:00 Worship Rehearsal  

7:00 Freedom 

7:30 Leadership Meeting  

TUESDAY 5th 

11-2  LOLCO   

7 :00 Bible Study at Klutinoty’s  

WEDNESDAY 6th  

11-2  LOLCO 

6:00 T.A.G.  

THURSDAY 7th  

7 :30 Prayer  at Diamond Park  

11-2  LOLCO 

12:00 National  Day of Prayer  

at NSCC 

7:00 Y.A.G.  

FRIDAY 8th 

11-2  LOLCO 

SATURDAY 9th 

Weekly Events 

G r o w  w i t h  G o d  W o m e n ’ s  C o n f e r e n c e  W i t h  C a r o l  K e n t  
NORTH STREET CHRISTI AN CHURCH/SATURDAY OCTOBE R 24, 2015                                                                     
REGISTRATION HAS BEGUN!                                                                                                               

SPRING COMMON SHOP                                                                                             

Saturday May 9, 2015                                                                                                                  
10 am - 12 pm Doors open at 9 am                                                                                     

NORTH MAIN STREET CHURCH OF GOD                                                                         
1201 North Main St. Extension 724-285-4214                                                                                                                                           

www.northmaincog.org                                                                                                             

FREE HOT BREAKFAST                                                                                                                                               
Donations Accepted May 4th - May 7th                                        

Common Shop was established as a way to share           
material goods, (clothing, household items, toys, etc.) 
to those in need. Items are given away to anyone who 

has need. NOTHING IS SOLD! Entry will be                  
determined by lottery system, not by the order you              

enter the building.                                                                                                                       
There are no income limitations. Come take what you 

need! There are no restrictions, provided that the            
articles are for personal use and NOT to be sold.  

 Attention all who are going to Mexico. Our meeting is TODAY! We will 

meet in the Legacy House at 12.30 and discuss the necessary info for 

the Mexico mission’s trip. It is very important  that you are at this       

meeting if going on the trip. We will be discussing funds, schedules, 

travel info and other important topics. Plan this into your schedule and 

keep serving Jesus.  

MEXICO MISSIONS TRIP MEETING TODAY! 

 

This year’s 64th annual National Day of 

Prayer, May 7, 2015, is a wonderful             

opportunity to see the Lord’s healing 

and renewing power made manifest as 

people come humbly before His throne. 

The theme for 2015 is Lord, Hear Our 

Cry. I Kings 8:28 is this year’s Scripture 

and says, “Hear the cry and the prayer 

that your servant is praying in your presence this day.” YOU can JOIN                

OTHER BELEIVERS here at NSCC at NOON on Thursday, May 7 for a 

40 minute time of worship and prayer as led by Pastor Jake and Pastor 

Bob. Let us corporately and individually cry out, placing faith in the              

unfailing character of the Creator, who is sovereign over all governments, 

authorities, and men!  A morning prayer gathering will also be held at 7:30 

at Diamond Park across from the Butler County Courthouse. 

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER                   
THURSDAY,  MAY  7                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

NSCC AT NOON/40 MINUTES OF 
WORSHIP AND PRAYER 

  

Many women of NSCC have sat under 
the video teaching of Beth Moore.                 
LifeWay Events presents LIVING 
PROOF LIVE with Beth Moore in 11 
cities in 2015. A Living Proof event will 
be held in Cincinnati, Ohio June 26th & 27th. Kathi Huber is 
interested in leading a group of NSCC women and their friends 
to this event! Plans    include the Living Proof event, a Creation 
Museum Tour, shopping, eating out, and fun “sister to sister” 
fellowship. The cost of the Beth Moore event is $69. Other                   
expenses will be hotel, gas, food and shopping. To purchase 
your ticket, go online to Living Proof Live. There is no reserved 
seating. See Kathi to sign up. 

ANNOUNCING a ROADTRIP for 
WOMEN of NSCC! 
Cincinnati, Ohio                                             
Friday thru Sunday, June 26 – 28 

   Carol  and her  husband Gene wil l  also speak on Friday evening at  7:00 and Sunday                            
morning at  10:15 r ight  here at  North Street  Church. On Friday, they will  share a  message entitled 
– When I Lay My Isaac Down and on Sunday they wil l  share the message -  A New Kind of Normal.               
The Friday evening and  Sunday morning gatherings are open to everyone with no                                
registration required. An offering wil l  be received. Learn more at http://carolkent.org or at                                             
https://www.facebook.com/authorcarolkent 

   Author and communicator  Carol  Kent  is our guest  speaker for  the first  NSCC 
Grow With God Women’s Conference to  be held on Saturday, October 24, 2015 
from 8:00 a.m. until  3:00 p.m. Carol ’s messages wil l  be Developing Spiritual           
Authenticity, Turning Fear  Into Faith and Becoming A Woman of Influence.           
A continental  breakfast  and lunch are included in the registrat ion cost  of only 
$20.00 pre-registration or  $25.00 at  the door.                                                  

http://carolkent.org
https://www.facebook.com/authorcarolkent


Telephone 724-282-7700   Check us out @ www.northstreetchristianchurch.org   Pastors: Bob Huber 

NSCC is updating all background checks and clearances for those who work with children and youth. This 
includes those who will volunteer for Day Camp, which will be held in August. Also Youth Groups,                    
Children's Church, Sunday School... If you work with children or youth at NSCC, then it is time to have the 
PA State Police Criminal Background Check and the Child Welfare Clearances updated. If you have not had 
clearances in the past, it is time to get them done. Please contact Shannon Hartman at the Church Office by 
calling 724-282-7700 for more information. 

~ATTENTION  ALL  CH ILD REN  AND Y OUTH  WORKERS, HELP ERS,  VOLUNTEERS~   

Spring is officially here! That means it is 
time to get out the preschool yard signs 
and place them in our yards! If you do not 
have a preschool yard sign and would like 
to help us advertise our wonderful pre-
school, we would be so grateful! Please 
see Fi or Gary Saeler and we will make 
sure you get a sign. The signs will be kept 
visible until enrollment is full or until mid-October.  

Shepherd of My Heart Christian Preschool 

 

SEND A CARD                               
Don & B ern ice D iv ers                   

20 5A Gr ee nv iew Dr                                    
PA 1 60 01  

~Deadline for                         
Newsletter Articles: 

Due by                    
Wednesday at 12 

OFFICE HOURS                                        
Mon - Thurs                    
9:30-4:00                    

Closed Fridays 

The Pre-K Art  Ga l lery   

General       $ 7,757.00                                                                                                                    

Designated $ 1,848.00                                  

Total            $ 9,605.00                               

Building Fund $ 238,949.86 

Offering Report                                

April 12, 2015                        

A NEW NOTE FROM OUR 

TREASURER                                    

I  want to thank everyone for contributing to the Lord and 

His work here at North Street Christian Church. I also 

appreciate many of you helping make our volunteer 

counters' jobs easier by using the suggestions that were 

mentioned in the NSCC annoucements in March. Two new 

suggestions have been added that will help make our job 

easier when you prepare an offering envelope. When you 

make an offering to the church you can help us 

tremendously by following the below suggestions: 
 
 

1. Write your name in full on the envelope, like (John 

Blackburn.)                                                                                         
 
 

2. Write the contribution amount on the appropriate line or 

lines on the envelope which directs where the offering is 

to be used, (like $40 General.)                                                                            
 
 

3. Write the check number on the envelope or write the 

word cash on the envelope, depending on the type of 

contribution given. Use separate envelopes if both types 

of contributions are given. On a blank space write check # 

or write cash.                                                                               
 
 

4. If you are contributing more than one check on the 

same Sunday, please use one envelope and write all the 

check numbers with the respective amounts beside each 

check number, along with how the church is to use the 

gifts.                                                                                        
 
 

5. If you are contributing one check, even if your gift is for 

a series of Sundays, it is only necessary that you fill out 

one envelope.                                                                                  
 
 

6. If you have previously provided your address and phone 

number on your envelopes at least three times before, it is 

not necessary to provide  them again unless you move or 

your phone number changes.                                                                
 
 

7. It is not necessary to write your envelope number if you 

have already been assigned one. Your name has been 

recorded as being assigned with that number with us.                                                                                      
 
 

8. In order to provide integrity please do not put cash in 

envelopes without marking how much you have placed in 

them and please mark your envelope with the amount of 

your gifts into all the places on the envelope that your gift 

is to go to and please do not leave it to the counters to 

decide how much your total gift  is.                                                                                               
 
 

9. Please also train children to write things in the correct 

places as described above.                                                                                     
 

 

I know the ladies who do the counting will be grateful if 

you would follow these helpful hints as it will relieve them 

of making decisions for you and also allow them to get 

home earlier. Thank you for all that you do for the Lord and 

for showing you love Him by giving your offerings.                                       

                        

                                                                      Bob Ogden, Treasurer 

S E R V I N G  T O D A Y                

Chapel Hours                                                
Communion Preparation:                           

Deb Souzer                                                               
Greeter:  The Hartman’s                   

Nursery: Kathy Twerdok &                          
Kassie Elkins                                                      

Sunday School 9:00                                      
Nursery:  Joan Cole &                          

Kathy Twerdok                              
The Gathering 10:15                            

Communion Preparation:                  
Hayward Smith &                                     

Sherry Kremer                                                                    
Greeter:  Rose Craig                           

Nursery:  Joan Cole &                       
William Petsinger                                 
Children’s Church:                                  

During 10:15 Gathering                                   
Room 303-305                                              

Ages: 4yrs - 2nd Grade                

FIRST SOFTBALL GAME                                                             

Monday May 4th 6:30                                                                 

at Middle Lancaster against CSP3  

YOU T H  U PD AT ES !  

TEENS AFTER GOD  

YOUNG ADULT GROUP                                                    
 Young adults of North Street – come out on Thursday 
nights to dig through Gods Word and grow together             
in this great atmosphere. We meet at 7:00 on                 
Thursday nights and usually go to Eat’n Park                    
afterwards. Keep your ears open for a possible change 
in time with summer coming. We might move it back 
to 8:00 after school is done.  

Youth of North Street, believe it or not summer vacation 
is almost here. While it has been an exciting  season of 
looking at different characters from Scripture, we will be 
forming a new schedule for the summer. For the next 3 
weeks we will be meeting at the Legacy as usual. The 6th 
and the 13th we will be seeing Jesus throughout Scripture 
and showing how everything in the Bible points to Him. 
On the 20th we will be having a summer celebration. This 
will be the close of TAG for the summer.  
With the crazy summer schedules coming we will not be 
meeting in June but here are some dates that you don’t 
want to lose.                                                                                         
JUNE 14 - 18 --- CIY Trip.                                                                           
JULY 11TH --- We will be taking a canoe trip at Cooks              
forest.                                                                                                           
AUGUST --- the beginning of August we will have our                    
annual Day Camp.                                                                                                        
~At some point in August we will be going either to               
Kennywood or Sandcastle. 

 


